
Sept 13 Meeting Notes  

 

Attendees: 

Robin Kline, Mirriah Elliot, Rebecca Thomas, Stacy Harris, Ann Hunt, Julie 

Bielenberg, Melanie Anderson, Natalie Keane, Kim Moya.   

 

There was a welcome and introduction to what the committee is, what it is NOT, and 

what we will be responsible for in the up-coming year. Please reference the hand-

out distributed during the meeting.  

 

CSC is a legal mandate, a must-have that helps gather input and make for a better 

school.  

 

Becca made a lovely analogy—think of our CSC as the bumpers in a bowling lane. 

We are here for guidance and support.  

 

We reviewed the school performance framework. In doing so, Becca will email for 

ideas that can be incorporated into the framework before the next meeting. The 

teachers have absorbed the lesson plans into their daily routines. As Mrs. Keane 

pointed out, these practices are living in the classroom at all times. 

 

The Unified Improvement Plan was outlined by Principal Kline. She noted that the 

achievement gaps of the children are getting larger than in prior years; the student 

body is performing differently than in the past. There is consideration of changing 

some schedules to accommodate for more intervention an extra support.  

 

In more notes to extra support, we have less behavior issues thus far in this school 

year, and the goal for the 2017-2018 is to decrease the behavior referrals by 25%. 

We also have social and emotional support for students at this time in the form of a 

para (part time). 

 

The UIP is a living document, changing as does the student body daily, so we need to 

be aware of this component.  

 

At this time we do not have the school budget or the school performance results to 

discuss. These will be addressed in following meetings per Principal Kline.  

 

 


